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325 PM EDT Mon Mar 18 2019 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Allison Allen, Chief 
         Marine, Tropical and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: Transition Lake Erie Harmful Algal Bloom Webpage to Operational 
Status: Effective May 1, 2019 
 
Effective May 1, 2019, the Weather Forecast Office (WFO) Cleveland, OH, 
experimental Lake Erie Harmful Algal Bloom (HAB) webpage will transition 
to operational status.  The webpage is routinely updated during the Lake 
Erie HAB season, generally May through October each year. 
 
Through this webpage, WFO Cleveland serves as a service delivery outlet 
to assist the NOAA National Ocean Service dissemination of Lake Erie HAB 
Bulletins to a broader network of users.  The webpage provides HAB and 
hydrometeorological information and serves as a resource for lakeshore 
communities, recreational users, boaters, beach goers, emergency 
managers, etc., to access harmful algal bloom conditions and projections 
on the lake and provide weather and marine forecasts for planning beach 
and lake activities in a single location.  To access the Lake Erie HAB 
webpage, go to: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/cle/LakeErieHAB 
 
Additional information regarding the webpage can be found in the Product 
Description Document (PDD): 
 
https://nws.weather.gov/products/PDD/PDD_LakeErieHAB_Webpage_Opl.pdf 
 
For comments or questions, please contact: 
 
Sarah Jamison 
NWS Cleveland, OH 
216-265-2382, x 234 
sarah.jamison@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notifiction/archive 
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